
View this email in your browser

Welcome To Our Newsletter

The festive season is upon us and our staff and residents are excited to take part in
lots of exciting activities and events. From decorating the Christmas tree to baking
festive treats and carolling, there's something for everyone to enjoy. 

As we round up another year, we can't help but reflect on all the wonderful memories
we've made and the many reasons we have to be grateful. Merry Christmas and we
hope this season brings you all joy and happiness!

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Anna Hoffmann
Care Home Manager

Christmas Fayre

Season Events

Remembrance Day

Our Head Chef, Steve, who has an Army background, organised a Remembrance
Day celebration. It was a special day for our residents to honour and pay tribute to
the brave men and women who gave their lives for our country. The event was a
heartfelt and emotional one, and it was lovely to see everyone come together to
show their respect.

 

St. Andrew's Day

To celebrate St. Andrew's Day, our residents took part in themed crosswords, word
searches, facts and quizzes as well as arts and crafts. Dorothy had a leading role as
she read the poem about St. Andrew.

 

Festive Fun

Our residents enjoyed making Christmas decorations during our arts and crafts
classes. The class allows us to express our creativity and get into the holiday spirit. 

As a home, we also collected Christmas wishes from staff and residents, spreading
joy and happiness throughout the season.

Friendly Visitors

Miss Daisy

We were delighted to have Miss Daisy, our therapy dog, visit our home. She
provided comfort and joy to our residents, who enjoyed spending time with her. 

 

Broomhill Nursery

We love having visitors at our care home and we had a few exciting visits in
November. On 8th, 15th and 29th, we welcomed Broomhill Nursery to our home. 

 

Rubislaw Park

Then Deeside became the visitors and we loaded up the minibus and had a lovely
visit to our 'sister' home, Rubislaw Park Care Home, on the 7th of November.

Recent Highlights

Cheese & Wine Afternoon

Recently, we organised a cheese and wine testing event for our residents. Everyone
had a great time tasting different varieties of cheese and wine while enjoying each
other's company. This event was a great way to bring everyone together and create
a cheerful and positive atmosphere in the home.

 

Deeside Snooker Championships

Our residents enjoyed the Deeside Snooker Championships, which culminated in an
awards ceremony at the end of the week. It was a great opportunity for our residents
to showcase their skills and have some fun with their friends.

 

Happy Hours

At Deeside, we believe in promoting a lively and engaging environment for all our
residents. That's why we have our regular Friday Happy Hour, with a different theme
every week to keep things fresh and exciting.

 

Clubs, Classes & Workshops

Our care home is all about promoting physical and mental wellness. That's why we
have regular choir practice and Tai Chi classes on Monday, which are open to all our
residents. These activities are a great way to keep the body and mind healthy and
active.
 

Choir Practice

Tai Chi

Our residents enjoyed participating in mind-challenging activities such as
crosswords, quizzes and puzzles. These activities helped keep our minds active and
stimulated, promoting mental well-being and overall health.

Our residents enjoyed live entertainment with Callum McDonald. His performance
delighted everyone, as always!

 

Birthday Celebrations

We recently celebrated the birthdays of Elizabeth M and John E. Birthdays are
joyous occasions with lots of laughter and celebration. Happy Birthday to you both
from all at Deeside Care Home.

Social Media

Make sure to check out Deeside Care Home Facebook Page.

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

 

We were delighted with a review score on
Carehome.co.uk of 9.7. If you have not already, we

would be very grateful if you could spare a few
minutes to write a review for us:

 
Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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